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The New Homes Ombudsman Service will publish a 
quarterly report on cases and performance.  

The first report for Q1 of 2022-23 will be published 
in July 2022.

For more information on the New Homes 
Ombudsman Service please visit www.nhos.org.uk.   



New Homes Ombudsman Service
West Wing, First Floor, 
The Maylands Building, 
200 Maylands Avenue, 
Hemel Hempstead, 
HP2 7TG.

   www.nhos.org.uk	          info@nhos.org.uk            03308 084 286
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